
 

Cruising Report Spring 2022 
 

The first “Out to Lunch” of  the season to Lymington Town Sailing Club was attended by forty
-three members who travelled by boat, ferry, car and bicycle. 
 
Several boats hosted pre-prandial drinks which got everyone in the mood for an excellent 
lunch. The Commodore, Ann Kyle, thanked the L.T.Y.C. for their hospitality. 
 
On the way back Brian Crawford stood by Tyrrick which had brief  engine failure in the Solent 
due to an electrical fault , quickly remedied. 
 
It doesn’t matter if  you don’t have a boat, just contact me or the Sailing Office and we will try 
to fit you on boats, in cars or even on bicycles! 
 
David 


